Nassau County Police Department

Please join the Third Precinct for a community forum!

The Commanding Officer of the 3rd pct., Inspector Greg Abruzzo, is holding a meeting with community leaders, local government officials, school officials and residents. The purpose is to discuss resources available to the community as well as address any questions or concerns within the 3rd precinct.

When: Thursday, October 25, 2018 at 7:00pm

Where: Shelter Rock Elementary School

27A Shelter Rock Road

Manhasset, NY 11030